cao-treasurer@tweed.ca

From: Reginald Corey <regcorey@sympatico.ca>
Sent: April 23, 2024 7:13 PM

To: cao-treasurer@tweed.ca

Subject: Speed Bumps for Moira Street
Attachments: FB_IMG_1713912210353,jpg

Good evening. Wud you be able to add an agenda item for a future Council Meeting please.

Speed humps for Moira Street.. please see attd pic.

Vehicles use the street vad a speed way coming or going to Tims. As well a the frequent 4 wheelers. The
speed limit is certainly not being respected .

Speed humps cud be used during the spring/summer/fall periods and wud definitely impact the speed of
vehicles.

Wud appreciate any feedback from you.

Thks as always, Reg






